
 

 

         

 

 

Friday 6th May 2022 

School Council Sponsored Obstacle Course  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   

On the week beginning the 16th May, the School Council will hold a 
‘Sponsored obstacle course’ to raise money for School Council funds. 
This year, the School Council donated £525 towards playground 
equipment for pupils and they have funded the new book vending 
machine- which is very popular throughout the school.  The money 
raised at this event will be put to good use helping the Children at 
Woodborough School.  

The pupils will be sponsored to do as many repetitions of different 

exercises as they can. This will be timed. They will have several 

attempts to see if they can beat their own total. They will need to 

wear their P.E kit so will need it in school on that week. 

Your child will be given a sponsorship form. Please ask your family 

and friends to give generously and bring in the form w/b 16th May.  

After the event, all sponsor money should be handed in, in a named 

envelope, to their class teacher by Wednesday 25th May.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The School Council 

 


